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April 27, 2000
Jonathan Hwang
965 Via Blairo
Corona, CA 92879

Dear Jonathan:

Congratulations! You are the student of the month in Ms. Buhler’s room. It is great to
have children like you be a part of La Sierra Academy K-6.

You have demonstrated positive qualities to your teacher and fellow students. Keep up
the good work!

Enclosed you will find a ticket that can be redeemed in the office. Bring the ticket up to
the elementary office and you will be able to pick something out of the “grab bag.”

May God continue to bless you and your family.

Elementary Principal

SZ:lae

Cc: Ms. Buhler

LSA: Where the future is now.
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